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Archbishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate 

April 21, 1993 

The Reverend Father Mampre A. Kouzouian, 
Pastor 
Holy Trinity Armenian Church 
145 Brattle Street 
Cambridge, MA 02138 

Dear Father Mampre: 

Thank you for your letter of April 15, 1993 with the 
enclosed checks totall i ng $715.00 for "Operation Winter Rescue". 

The checks have b e en submitted to department of Diocesan 
Fund for Armenia's Recovery. 

Kindly convey our gratitude to your parishioners and rest 
assured that they will each receive an acknowledgement. 

With prayers, 

Archbishop Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 

630 SECOND AVENUE, NEW YORK, NY 10016-4885 TELEPHONE 212.686.0710 FAX 212.779.355 


